
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements       Tuesday, March 30, 2021 
  

General Announcements 

 
Students wanting to see Mr. Palokangas, Mrs. Sturm, or Ms. Guggisberg have to stop in the office and 

make an appointment first. Students are not allowed to just go to these offices without a pass and an 

appointment.  

  

End of Third Quarter is TOMORROW.  Make sure all work is turned in before then.    

  

TOMORROW we will have classes 1 & 2 since it is an early dismissal.  There will be no school 

Thursday (1st), Friday (2nd) or Monday (5th).  

  

The next SADD meeting will be on Tuesday, April 6th during lunch in Mr. Fish's room.  

  

Firearms safety class is going to be offered.  The Field Day will be held on Saturday, May 22.  You 

must be 11 years old to begin the on-line class.  The on-line class must be completed before attending 

the Field Day.  For more information, please stop in the ms/hs office.  

  

  

Athletics  

 

Junior High Golf practice from 3:30-5:00.  Practice will be in the gym.  Practice schedule subject to 

change if course opens.  Senior High Golf practice will be tomorrow from 12:20-2:00.  

  

Softball, Baseball and Tennis practice at Redwood.  Bus leaves at 3:20.  

  

Track practice at Sleepy Eye.  Bus leaves at 3:20.  

 

Weight room will be available after school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  It will also be 

available on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 6:30 

 

  

High School  
 

Prom sign up has begun.  Prom Sign-Up:  TOMORROW, sign up will be in Mrs. C. Hoffmann's room 

and TODAY will be in Mrs. Gareis' room. Cost is free to participate and $5 per ticket for spectators. 

Each person can purchase up to 4 tickets. Class dues are separate.  Juniors, please check your 

schoology messages for a link regarding class dues. You must have your payment with you to sign 

up.  

  

Due to the ACT test TODAY, the 9th and 10th grade will be displaced from the auditorium. The 9th 

and 10th graders should report to their third period class for lunch.  

 

Community Ed is offering an interactive session for grades 9-12 on “Prep for Your Future 

101”.  There will be a session on application materials on April 5 at 3:00 and a College 101 on April 7 

at 6:00.  If interested, see Mr. Robinson or stop in the ms/hs office.  



 

Registration for Fall PSEO classes will start Thursday.  Juniors and seniors who are thinking of taking 

PSEO classes next school year have to let Mr. Palokangas know by May 30th otherwise students will 

be ineligible.  Students interested can pick up a form with Mr. Palokangas.  

  

There are several job opportunities posted in the junior/senior hallway:  

          *Lifeguard at the Morgan Pool-applications in the ms/hs office.  

          *Seasonal Summer Maintenance for City of Redwood Falls.  

          *City of Springfield-Municipal Swimming Pool  

          *Franklin Restorative Care Center  

  
 

Middle School  

 

Play Practice 
 

Tuesday - 3:30-5:00 

 

Blue Crue 

 

Meeting TODAY at 11:30 in Mr. Menth’s room. 

 

NHS 

 
Library/Media Center  

  

Students who have overdue library books:  

7th Grade-Colton Birkemeyer, Nick McGowan 

10th Grade-Anthony Balsley, Dillan Gegner, Donavin Berry, Jaxson Kerkhoff, Mason Renville, Tim 

Christensen  

11th Grade-Elijah Walker, Tiffany Robertson  

12th Grade-Aidan Nelsen, Carter Netzke, Jackson Guggisberg, Jackson Jemmings, Nick Daub  
 


